



I want you to know that it is my honor to endorse your campaign for election as the next Eddy 
County Sheriff.  From my experience working with you as the Eddy County Manager over the 
past three years and from my observations of your actions, expertise, and skills as a Captain and 
now as Chief Deputy, I can say unequivocally there is no candidate more capable or qualified 
than you.  I've seen you exhibit the leadership, and the types of behaviors that the community 
leaders and citizens of Eddy County expect and deserve for law enforcement and public safety.  I 
have no doubt that when you are elected the next Sheriff of Eddy County, you will deliver the 
leadership, the direction and sense of purpose and service that the County needs to provide for 
the public safety in the communities, and for the citizens across Eddy County.


There has been much rhetoric and misinformation that's been disseminated by others.  Based 
on the facts and actual circumstances, that's exactly what that material is, just rhetoric and 
misinformation being published in a misguided attempt to spin something different than the 
reality as represented by the facts.  When individuals look more closely, and scrutinize that 
rhetoric, everyone will see there is clearly only one choice to consider electing as the next Eddy 
County Sheriff, and that's Matt Hutchinson.


All the best sir...


Sincerely,


Allen Davis

Eddy County Manager - retired



